
 

 

 

Hi Lerato, 
  
I would just like to take a moment to really thank you and your team for the service I received at 
Clearwater Office Park. 
  
Firstly, you really are an easy person to relate and communicate with.  This make working together 
not only easier but also enjoyable.  Your professionalism comes through in the fact that you identify 
and communicate snags prior to me even having had had the time to notice them.   
  
Secondly your team.  It is clear that they respect you and CO Designs.  They are friendly and very 
professional. 
  
Last but not least the product.  Wow.  I know from CO Designs’ reputation that the finished product 
would look good, but this looks brilliant.  Thank you. 
  
It was an absolute pleasure getting to know you, your team, and CO Designs.  Looking forward to 
dealing with you guys in the future. 
  
Thank you and warmest regards, 
  
  
 

Cassandra van Wyk  |  Project Manager (GP) 
 

  

Tel:    |  Cell : +27 72 440 1758   |  Mail:  cassandra.vanwyk@bidvestfm.co.za  
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